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PRESIDENT'S COLUMN

Our Ninth All Breed
Obedience Trials is be
hind us now and we all
should feel a sense of
pride to belong to an organization
such as ours, that not only put on
a very successful show, but an en
joyable one. It was most gratify
Ing to receive so many compliments
on our show and trophies, from the
many out of town exhibitors. This
is most interesting to us as these
exhibitors will be our good will
ambassadors when at home or attend
ing their own club. Our members
can be assured that this accomplish
ment will be achieved again next
year and very possibly surpassed.
Our Judges' Dinner was as success

ful as our show. We had a wonder
ful attendance and everyone enjoy
ed their dinner, drinks, dancing
and "doggie" talk.

An explanation is necessary for
the absence of the wheel chair pa
tients from the Naval Hospital at
our show. We were promised by the
proper authority that they would
supply as near twenty as possible.
The day before the show your repre
sentative called to determine the
actual number that would attend so
we could provide lunch for them.
It was at this time we learned that
the boys did not wish to attend.
Those who promised had changedtheir
minds. The Officer in Charge ex
pressed his personal regrets and
thanked our club for the much ap^
predated thoughtfulness.

Ui.

A special thanks goes to
Alb. Torkildson, our show
chairman; Dick Doke, Head
Ring Steward; the clerks

and Stewards and all those who.con
tributed so much to make our show
a success.

A special thank you goes to Miss
Lenore Aufdenspring for lettering
our new Club Banner.

LOCAL WINNERS

RICHARD BOWEN
proud to have in our Membership
files. His achievement in captur
ing Local Dog Honors was really
outstanding. Congratulations Dick,
from all the membership.
Richard Bowen-lst in Novice "A" 200
"  " -3rd in Novice "B" 19^

Highest Score,Local
"  Shepherd
"  Dog in Show

Curtis Plnney-lst in Open "A"-196
Raymond Potter-lst in Open "B"-19^
Sheldon Gero- 2nd in Utility-185^
Lenore Aufdensprlng-lst'leg Novice

"A" 196 plus
Dr. Alan Llker-lst leg Novice
Claire Sheldon-Highest scoring

Sheltle, 196
Pon Johnson-5th place Novice

Poodle, 188
"  " -6th place. Grad.Novice

Doble, 196
Note-Pon Johnson handled Mr. & Mrs.
Potter's Sheltle in Open B.
plus to the score, there wasnt room
at the edge of the stencil.

Our sincere apologies if we have
overlooked honorable mention of a
member^that placed or received a
leg.

a name we are very
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CHAMPION JIbH^-'^schipperke
Our deep and sincere sympathy for

her owner, Emily Bolles.
Please park your cars out of the

training areaJ



CLUB MEETING 7:30 PM

Now that our show Is over, let's
relax by attending a fine Pot Luck
Dinner, Wednesday evening June l8th
Bring your wpecial recipes. Ladles
and make this one of the finest. If
you bring a guest ( and we hope you
will) make allowance in the quanti
ty of the dish you bring.

Movies of our show will be shown
at this meeting. Thanks go to Mrs.
Marge Kelly for taking them.

SHOW PHOTOGRAPHS

TRAINING CLASSES

In the absence of Fon Johnson as
the regular author of this column
(it seems he and Audrle had some
important business in Las Vegas??),
I would like to take this opportun
ity to express the sincere thanks
and appreciation of the club for
his continued loyalty and leader
ship in our Training Classes,
and his staff of trainers are do
ing a grand job.

He

Wallace Sheldon

A wonderful group of still pic
tures were taken at our Show of all
those who placed and received Tro
phies. Ruth Almsted our Show Pho
tographer fulfilled her assignment
very well. These pictures are now
available and are in the hands of
Wallace Sheldon. You may see them
at the Club Meeting or our Training
Classes. PLACE YOUR ORDER NOW.

WE NEED HELP

We need three or four members who
can alternate evenings on the In
formation desk at the training
class. Answer questions and accept
applications from new members. If
you would like to be of assistance
please get in touch with the club
treasurer, Carl Sharratt.

TROPHY FUND PLEDGESNOTICE

Statements have been mailed to
those who have not as yet paid
their pledge to the trophy fund.
It will be greatly appreciated by
your Treasurer if these can be paid
promptly so that a final accounts
of our show can be made.

Your officers and board members
are constantly aware of the necess
ity of maintaining and creating new
interest. Also we aim to keep our
Club stabilized wltha constant pro
gressive program.

To assist us in the above, there
will be a suggestion box available
at all Club meetings and Training
Classes.
Suggestions regarding a future

Club Picnic, Location, Games etc.
are wanted. Also ideas for Club
Meeting entertainment. Suggestions
of any nature will be read and give-
en consideration. If you wish you
may mail your suggestion to our
Secretary Hallie Torkildson.
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